September 10, 1970

Dean Lee Stauffer
Office for Post Graduate Education
1342 Mayo
University of Minnesota
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Dean Stauffer:

Thank you for your recent note to Dr. French. I have asked my secretary to forward two more recent publications for your personal library and information; please do not trouble yourself with an acknowledgement.

Our international seminar here is, I think successfully meeting its challenge, to introduce 39 bright young internists from 30 countries to epidemiological ideas and principles. This is the third year in a long-term plan to affect and broaden the thinking and competence of well-trained clinical people, under auspices of the Council on Epidemiology and Prevention, International Society of Cardiology.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
Professor
(August 31 from Blessington, Ireland)

HB/rs